The Nineteenth Annual K-INBRE Student Research Symposium (2021)

The 19th Annual K-INBRE Symposium was a unique meeting in that it was held virtually on
January 14 — 15, 2021. Pitt State was well represented in this online showing with 10 faculty and
10 students attending from the Biology, Chemistry, Psychology, and HHPR departments. Dr.
Howard Smith, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs, represented the administration.
BioKansas sponsored the poster session, where 120 posters were presented by students from
across Kansas institutions. Seven of our K-INBRE scholars presented their work. Hannah Zerr,
an undergraduate student working with Dr. Chung, received an Honorable Mention for her poster
entitled “Nucleic Acid Analysis of Target Genes in SV-40 Transformed Murine Fibroblast Cell
Lines”. Thanks to all of the K-INBRE students for presenting their research and to the faculty
mentors who supervised their research and attended the meeting. We look forward to the next
symposium that will be held in-person in January 2022.
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